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December 22, 2021 

 

Gateway Sustainability Village, LLC 

Attn:  Christopher Megginson 

1111 S Marshall Street 

Winston-Salem, NC 27101 

 

Re:  Zoning Petition W-3509 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Petitioner: 

 

 The attached report of the Planning Board to the City Council is sent to you at the request of 

the Council Members.  You will be notified by the City Clerk’s Office of the date on which the 

Council will hear this petition. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Chris Murphy, AICP 

Acting Director of Planning and Development Services 

 

pc: City Clerk’s Office, P.O. Box 2511, Winston-Salem, NC  27102 

Allied Design, Inc., Attn:  Steve Causey, 4720 Kester Mill Road, Winston-Salem, NC  

27103 

 

 

 

 

 


